
PIONEER HIGH SCHOOL DRESS CODE:

We believe that a student’s mindset is directly related to his/her attire and a student who 
is appropriately attired for school is more apt to be mentally prepared to do school work.  
The primary components of the dress code are noted below.  A student may not remain in
the classroom when not dressed according to the school dress code.  Pioneer staff 
reserves the right to decide whether a student’s attire is appropriate or not. We also 
reserve the right to revise guidelines throughout the year, as we deem appropriate.  

1. Undergarments should not be visible at any time.
2. Shirts and/or tops should not expose the midriff area in the front or back.
3. All tops should have straps that are at least two inches wide.
4. No see-through or clothing with holes that expose the skin. 
5. Hats/headgear, hoods or hoodies may not be worn on the head in the school 

building.
6. When a student stands with arms straight down by their sides, the bottom of their 

shorts, skirts, and/or dresses should reach their fingertips or below.  This also 
applies when tights are worn – the over-cover must come to end of fingertips. 

7. Slacks or shorts should be belted at the waist to prevent sagging below the 
waistline.  


